
 
 

CITY OF EAST PROVIDENCE 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

DESIGN & INSTALLATION FOR PIERCE FIELD ENTRANCE LIGHTING 
 

WEBSITE ADVERTISEMENT 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

RFP NO. EP19/20-35 
 

BID OPENING DATE WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2020 AT 11AM 
 

 

The City of East Providence (City) requests proposals from professional lighting design firms and/or 

licensed electricians for the design and installation of lighting upgrades to the Pierce Field Entrance. 

 

The Pierce Stadium Facility is located at 201 Mercer Street in East Providence.  The City has recently made 

extensive improvements at the facility to improve handicap accessibility and has recently installed new 

sidewalks and fencing at the entrance to the stadium.  The stadium entrance is in need of new lighting and 

the City is seeking professional assistance in the selection of pedestrian scale lighting as well as the 

installation of the selected fixtures. 

 

Specifications may be downloaded from the City’s website under Current Bids. 
http://www.eastprovidence.com/content/9457/10056/default.aspx   
 
Three (3) copies of the proposal shall be submitted in one (1) sealed envelope to the Controller’s Office, 
Attn: Procurement Specialist, Room 103, City Hall, 145 Taunton Ave., East Providence, RI  02914 no 
later than WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2020.  The bids will be publicly recorded.  Bids received with a 
time of 11:01 AM or later will be rejected. The envelope needs to be marked BID EP19/20-35 
 

Any questions regarding the RFP may be directed to Stephen Coutu, Director of Public Works, 401-435-

7700, or at SCoutu@eastprovidenceri.gov by WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2020 at 4PM. 

 
The City reserves the right to waive any informality in or to reject any or all bids if deemed to be in its best 
interest.   
 

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 
 

Dawn Kenney, Procurement Specialist 
 

dkenney@eastprovidenceri.gov 
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